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FYI: With all of the thawing and flooding in the country, we are happy to announce that the Newdale drinking water is TOTALLY safe to drink.  Test results last week proved that.

 (
Two Dates 
to
 Remember in June 
JUNE 3
rd
  
 City Clean-Up Day. 
JUNE 24
th
 
 
Centennial Celebration.
MORE INFORMATION TO COME LATER.
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PARKS
        
 
The weather forecasts are for spring and summer to soon come.  Newdale has a
beautiful park that can be used for family reunions, scouts, little league, church groups, or most any other social event. 
The restrooms will be unlocked and available whenever a reservation is made.  Use of the park is free for our residents.  Reservations can be made directly 
by texting
 
Dal Schwendiman at 208-709-3920
 or 
calling 208-458-4215.
 
It takes everyone’s help to keep the park a nice place for everyone to enjoy.
 
REMEMBER: 
NO animals allowed at the park!
)The sewer upgrade is completed and the new system is great.  We still need everyone’s help in keeping our lines free of grease and objects that are sometimes put down the drain or flushed.  Please caution and inform your family members in order to keep our system clear and not incur expenses to clean them.
 

[image: ]The City of Newdale requires all dogs to be licensed.  Tags are now available by contacting the City Clerk at 458-4068.

 (
The City will hold the 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt
 on Saturday, April 15,
 
at
 10 A.M. SHARP!
 
(weather permitting)
1-4 year olds by the Post Office
      
5-7 year olds by the City Building
8-11 year olds at the City Park
Bring your own basket!
Join us for fun in the park!
)
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 (
Find an egg with a number inside and get a prize!!
)
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